Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission
Potluck Dinner and Vision Discussion Summary

July 12, 2006
Present:  Dick Robinson, Chair; Elizabeth Taylor, Secretary; Debbie Hepp, Treasurer; Jeff Cohen; Mary Ellen Goyer; Janet Kagan; Pamela Pease; Erica Rothman; Louise Stone; Kate Flory, Executive Director; and Steve Wright, Public Art Coordinator
Absent:  Lowell Roberts, Vice-Chair; Jennifer Horney, Secretary; Juan Logan; Ann Kendall; and Haig Khachatoorian
I.
Call to Order

Robinson called the meeting to order at 6pm
II.
Announcements
Robinson announced that Council relieved the CHPAC of reviewing the Downtown Partnership’s Giving Kiosk project, and will instead form a committee of representatives from various constituencies.  Elizabeth Taylor will serve as the CHPAC representative on this committee.  The kiosk will be an August CHPAC agenda item.
Robinson announced that Hepp and Taylor would like to exchange their official CHPAC roles.  It was unanimously moved that Taylor serve as Treasurer and Hepp as Secretary.

The CHPAC awarded Wright a $1,000 bonus for his work during Flory’s leave.

III.
Vision Discussion

Discussion began with the following questions put to commission members:  Before you joined, what was your imagined idea of commission work and what was your motivation for joining?  It was noted that most commissioners were previously unaware of the CHPAC’s programs and joined to give back to the community.

A sheet was distributed listing proposed definitions of “Mission” and “Vision”, and steps for the consideration of program and process.  These ideas were discussed and commissioners wrote down their thoughts on what CHPAC has done well, what could be done better, and/or what new endeavors should be embarked upon.
The group agreed that 20 or 30 minutes of each Commission Meeting should be devoted to this topic, and that additional potluck discussions of vision should be held quarterly. 
IV.
Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm
Respectfully Submitted

Steve Wright, Public Art Coordinator
